DRESS  REHEARSAL  AT  THEATRE
Saturday November  16th: 8am to 12 midday
Please refer to the specific timetable for this rehearsal in your Concert Information Pack. No make up is required for this rehearsal but ALL students must have their hair in a neat bun.

Please return costumes to their marked bags before you leave. No head dresses are worn at this rehearsal.

Please be on time. We cannot wait for late comers as we run to a very tight schedule.
 Parents may watch the theatre rehearsal. The taking of photos and / or videos during this rehearsal is not permitted.
PHOTO  DAY

Saturday November  9th
 The stated times on the Photo Day timetable are for the actual photography. Please arrive at least ten to fifteen minutes prior to this time. This allows time to change into costumes, check hair and head dresses and make up. Littlies need not wear too much make up, just a pink lipstick is enough. The lights used by the photographers are very strong, so all other students will  need make up. Please arrive on the day with your make up and hair done ( we work strictly to a timetable so please follow these instructions to ensure that the day runs smoothly )

No jewellery is to be worn other than small earrings. No tattoos or nail polish please. Older students will  need a body stocking.
No underwear to be worn with tutus.

Tap and Jazz students must have shimmer tights.
Once your photos are done you may leave.

 WHAT  TO  DO  AT  THE  PERFORMANCE

 Sunday November  24th
All students must arrive at the theatre no later than 1pm. Parents may help children into their costume.  All parents are required to leave the backstage area and sit in the audience. ( the only access to the audience is from the foyer. Parents are not permitted to walk from the stage area. )

Last minute tickets and programs will be available in the foyer.

Students will be supervised backstage for the duration of the performance by teachers  and staff.   Water is the only acceptable drink. A light snack may be packed but nothing sticky or greasy as children will be in costume.

THE  STAGE  DOOR  WILL  BE  LOCKED  AT 1.55pm. IT  WILL  REMAIN  CLOSED  UNTIL THE  END  OF  THE  PERFORMANCE

Children are not permitted to leave until the conclusion of the concert as they are all involved in the finale.

Please do not attempt to gain access to the backstage area during the performance. The concert will conclude at approximately 4.30pm

Children may be collected then at the Stage Door.
Costumes must be replaced in the appropriate bags.

Thank you for your co operation.

Miss Marilyn.
